
         

 

British Transport Police Authority 

MEMBER 
 
£16,497 for circa 30 days per annum – London 
 
Preferred starting date: Early 2019 
 
The British Transport Police (BTP) is the specialist police force for Britain’s railways, 
providing a policing service to rail operators, their staff and passengers, keeping 
them safe and secure. As a public body, the British Transport Police Authority 
(BTPA) holds the BTP to account for the delivery of this vital police service, ensuring 
its effectiveness and efficiency. 
 
The Secretary of State for Transport wishes to appoint up to four new Members of 
the BTPA. Applicants should have knowledge and experience in one or more of the 
areas listed below: 
 

• The interests of persons providing railway services or the interests of railway 

passengers; and 

• Experience in operating at a senior level in complex organisations; and/or 

• Organisational performance management.  

 
We would also encourage applications from candidates who can offer broader 
experience with suitable skills including legal, policing governance, business 
planning, or commercial contracting.  
 
You will be expected to demonstrate a desire and proven ability to challenge in a 
constructive fashion to achieve clear outcomes. You should also be able to 
demonstrate strong team-working, communication, strategic, and interpersonal skills; 
sound judgement and a high level of personal integrity; experience of engaging 
effectively with the commercial world and understanding the user perspective; and a 
commitment to an equal opportunities and diversity agenda. 
 
So if you are looking to make a major contribution to an important public service, 
which impacts on the daily lives of passengers and rail staff across the country every 
day, this opportunity may be for you. 
 
Documents to download 
 

• Appointment Brief 
• Category/Criteria Form 



• Supporting Information Form 

Applications should arrive no later than Monday 12 November. 
 
Contact information 
If you have any questions about the application process please contact Raquel 
Cortes on 020 7387 3810 / email raquel.cortes@btp.pnn.police.uk  
 
Interviews are expected to be held during mid-December 2018 
 
The BTPA values equality and diversity in employment and a socially inclusive 
transport system. 
 
We want the organisation to be as diverse as the community it serves. We very 
much welcome applicants from all sections of the community regardless of their 
race, ethnic or national origin, gender, disability, marital status, age, religion or belief, 
sexual orientation or working pattern. 
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